
The Commuter Rail Maintenance Facility (CRMF) is a design-
build project with PCL Construction Services, Inc. managing the 
construction efforts and Gennett Fleming, Inc. providing the design. 
The 230,000 SF commuter rail maintenance facility is part of the 
larger Eagle P3 program (installing commuter rail system through 
Denver) led by Denver Transit Partners (DTP). 

The building has a concrete footing and grade beam system set on 
caissons with structural steel as the primary frame. Exterior walls 
were constructed with insulated metal panels, curtain wall, and 
masonry. The building consists of four levels of office and workshop 
areas (one below grade) and a 35 foot tall maintenance bay. The 
project includes all equipment necessary to maintain the commuter 
rail vehicles. The project is designed to meet a LEED Silver rating.

CRMF will be operated by DTP and the Regional Transportation 
District (RTD) to store and maintain FasTrack vehicles from the 
Gold Lines, East Corridor, Northwest Rail, and North Metro. The 
first commuter rail vehicles are scheduled to arrive in the facility in 
September of 2014. 

DBIA Jobsite Presentation & Tour
July 29, 2014

Time:
 
3:00pm - 5:00pm

Location:
 
5151 Fox Street 
Denver, CO 80216

Registration: 
 
$20.00 - Members 
$25.00 - Non-Members 
$10.00 - Owners

DBIA Rocky Mountain 

1114 W 7th Avenue, Ste 250 
Denver, CO 80204 
(720) 235-1944 
info@dbiarockymountain.org

To register go to www.dbiarockymountain.org/events

RTD FasTracks
Commuter Rail Maintenance Facility


